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The Honorable Beverly Gossage, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Public Health and Welfare 

300 SW 10th Avenue, Room 142-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Gossage: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 113 by Senate Committee on Public Health and Welfare 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 113 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 113 would add naturopathic doctors to those who are eligible to hold a corporate interest 

in a business entity to practice medicine.  Those doctors could be employed by owners and officers 

of the business entity and would have the same requirements for the corporate certificate as other 

eligible professionals.   

 

 According to the Kansas State Board of Healing Arts, enactment of SB 113 would have a 

negligible fiscal effect on agency operations.    

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc: Susan Gile, Board of Healing Arts  


